
Rooted and Grounded in Love For All (Ephesians 3:17)

Click here to gi ve a staff shout out! Newsletter - Friday 25th October 2024
A message from Mrs Holmes

We do a lot of learning about di versity, difference
being positi ve and learning about different cultures.
This week, we ha ve been learning about in visible
conditions and disabilities and how we all must

show kindness and respect to e veryone we know and
new people we meet. Also this week, Acorns and
Conkers enjoyed listening to The Rainbow Fish in

German, which one of our wonderful parents read to
them. We love to learn about all our families and

their cultures.
I hope you all ha ve a restful half term.

Our EYFS and KS1 Books and Breakfasts were magical. We really cherish moments like these.
#FOGReading

https://forms.gle/QSBdFLqmYMqZwzECA


On their local area walk, Conkers and Acorns looked at road signs, the postbox, the importance of a bus
timetable and explored the local park! #FOGGeography

Important dates for your diary

Thursday 31st October Year 6 secondary application
deadline

Please see the letter sent from NYC

Monday 4th November Autumn 2 begins All children

Monday 4th November, 3.30pm -
5.30pm

Reception 2025 open session For Parents/Carers with a child
starting in Reception September
2025. Please share this with new

families.

Wednesday 6th November, 1pm -
3pm

Year 5/6 girls rearranged football
league

Year 5/6 girls football team

Wednesday 6th November, 3.20pm
- 4.20pm

Cheerleading club begins For the pupils who signed up to the
cheerleading club.

Saturday 9th November, 9am -
12pm.

Reception 2025 open session For Parents/Carers with a child
starting in Reception September
2025. Please share this with new

families.

Monday 11th November Parents/Carers e vening letters to be
sent out

Year 1 - Year 6
These will be arranged via school
cloud as per last academic year.

Tuesday 12th November Anti-bullying odd socks day Children are in vited to wear odd
socks to school in support of

anti-bullying week.



Owls and Foxes had a memorable visit to York Minster. The children had a tour visiting the Chapter House,
Quire, Nave and West End. They compared York Minster to our local church and learnt about the reasons

for these differences. #FOGRE

Attendance this year so far!
Target = 96%

98% 98% 98% 97%

Whole School Attendance so far: 98%
National Average attendance so far: 92%


